
Hello Antelope Valley Community College District Employees, 
 
Regarding the novel coronavirus from China (also known as 2019-nCoV), our Custodial 
Supervisors and their employees are on top of prevention of disease transmission via 
cleaning touch surfaces, posting flu prevention flyers regarding hand washing and 
cough etiquette in restrooms (flyers attached), and providing hand sanitizers in various 
Department/Division areas where people congregate as well as in many frequently 
visited offices.  Our Custodial Staff provides these ongoing flu prevention efforts (which 
apply to coronaviruses as well) that we began years ago. 
 
Please follow the links listed below for further information on 2019-nCoV from medical 
experts who are at the forefront of the fight against this new virus: 
 
California Department of Public Health Coronavirus website 
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/nCOV2019.aspx - 
in order to see the latest information from medical sources dealing with this novel 
coronavirus. 
 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention website 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 
 
L.A. County Department of Public Health website 
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/  
 
Our own Student Health personnel also provide a great deal of information on their 
Antelope Valley College webpage. 
 
Stay healthy! 
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